

Rye Community Primary School & Starfish Pre-school The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin office@ryeprimary.co.uk 01797 222825

7th February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is with mixed emotions that I share with you that this week will be my last at Rye Community Primary School. I am moving on to work with older children and young people in a different role.

Over the last 13 years many things have changed in my life but Rye Community Primary School has always remained my constant.

Your marvellous children have given me great joy and many laughs during this time.

From meeting my first class in Reception to swimming in mud pools with them on residential, it's been such fun and a great pleasure to watch them grow!

Thank you to all the families who have treated me with great kindness and sent me home with arms full of cards and gifts at the holidays. I will always remember your generosity.

I must also mention the wonderful staff at Rye Community Primary School. Their drive for excellence, gentle care, immense hard work and sense of humour makes Rye Community Primary School very special indeed.

I wish you all every success for the future.

Kind regards

Mrs McDonald

